

Pulaski Community School District

Student Services Office 143 West Green Bay Street PO Box 36 Pulaski WI 54162-0036 Phone (920) 822-6020

OCT 1 3 2009

Stephanie Petska
WI Department of Public Instruction
Special Education Team
P.O. Box 7841
Madison, WI 53707-7841

October 7, 2009

Dear Stephanie Petska,

I am writing this letter to notify DPI that after reviewing our Special Education data for the 2007-2008 school year we found errors with our recording progress. Five Special Education Students who received diplomas were counted as regular education students. We would like to appeal or make known that this was an error and could possibly affect our annual graduation rate. The error has been identified and corrected and will not occur in future reportings. We are requesting that our 2007-2008 records be updated. Currently the records show a 70% graduation rate, with this update we will be at 76% graduation rate.

Sincerely,

Lisa Misco

Director of Student Services